A

Anes, Iowa
August 267 1918,

Tre C, Zo Allen
DPept. of Botany, U. of Wis.

odiszon, VWisconsin
Pear Mr. Allen:

I an in receipt of your letter of August
24 and note that you have retummed the nanuscript
%0 we. You have made some suggestions which T will
subritt Lo Pr. Hayden, No doubt she can make the
necessry altuati--mﬂ'*“mﬁ'tm into aceomnt all the
suggestions you have nade,

When the papera are ready they will be

sent to you.

Yours very truly,



